
 

 

URGENT: FOOD RECALL 
        

          09/05/2024 
 

Food Safety & Quality 
Hammond’s Candies 
5735 Washington St 
Denver, CO 80216 

 
Dear Customer, 
This is to inform you of a product recall involving:  

 
Hammond’s Dark Chocolate Filled Mini Waffle Cones 

FC23212 
UPC: 6 91355 90513 5 

Lot Codes: 
LN0524629 Use By: 11/14/2024 
LN0524629 Use By: 12/14/2024 
LN0525155 Use By: 01/01/2025 
LN0525155 Use By: 01/07/2025 
LN0525155 Use By: 03/01/2025 
LN0525453 Use By: 03/10/2025 
LN0525453 Use By: 03/11/2025 
LN0525453 Use By: 03/20/2025 
LN0525453 Use By: 04/01/2025 
LN0525453 Use By: 05/08/2025 
LN0525453 Use By: 05/20/2025 

 
See enclosed product label. This recall has been initiated due to the product containing undeclared milk, 
a top 9 U.S. allergen. Consumption of this product may result in an allergic reaction for consumers with a 

milk allergy.  
 

We began shipping this product on 09/2023.  
 

Immediately examine your inventory and quarantine product subject to recall. In addition, if you may 
have further distributed this product, please identify your customers and notify them at once of this 

product recall. Your notification to your customers may be enhanced by including a copy of this recall 
notification letter and press release.  

 
This recall should be carried out to the consumer level.  

Your assistance is appreciated and necessary to prevent consumer harm.  
 

Please complete and return the enclosed response form as soon as possible.  
If you have any questions, call FSQ Director Devon DeVries as 303-389-5642. 

 
This recall is being made with the knowledge of the Food and Drug Administration. 

 


